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Announcement - North Delta Mental Health 
The newly-created position of liaison at Delta Mental Health now gives GPs direct 
access to information regarding services and programs available to their patients. 

With the patient in your office, the GP liaison will work with you to determine what 
services are best for that patient and, if necessary, will make an appointment with 
that service.  The liaison will also schedule an assessment at North Delta Mental 
Health. 

As part of this service, GPs will receive an update on each patient. 

Please email or call the number below for assistance or with any questions or 
concerns you may have. 

Email at renata.arnold@fraserhealth.ca   
Phone (604) 592-3700 
Fax (604) 591-2302 
 
Delta Mental Health is located at 129, 6345 - 120th Street, Delta 

Surveys 
As part of the A GP for Me initiative, the Division is required to ask our members to 
complete one on line survey in July and one at the end of March 2016.  This is part 
of the evaluation process to be reported up to the GPSC.  Each survey will take 
approximately 30 minutes to complete and you will be compensated for your time.  
We will forward more information in the near future. 

Clinic Visits 

 

Thank you to all the physicians and MOAs that took the time to
meet with our Executive Director, Project Manager, Recruitment 
and Retention Coordinator, and Resource Navigator to answer 
questions and give us feedback.  The information received will
assist the Division in moving forward with the implementation of
our A GP for Me initiatives.  If we have not yet been to your 
practice, we are planning to do so as soon as possible.  

 

The Delta Hospital Concurrent Disorders Group brochure is attached for reference. 
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